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November 28, 2018

Via Federal Express

City of Beacon City Council
1 Municipal Plaza

Beacon, New York 12508
Attn: Etha Grogan

RE: Application of Orange County-Poughkeepsie Limited Partnership d/b/a Verizon
Wireless —~7 Cross Street

Dear Ms. Grogan:

This office serves as Regional Local Counsel to Orange County-Poughkeepsie Limited
Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless. By letter dated November 17, 2017, we filed an application
for Special Use Permit on behalf of our client for the installation of a new small cell facility on
an existing wooden utility pole located in the municipal right of way adjacent to the above
referenced address.

Shortly after the submission of the application, the city began deliberating a proposed
local law intended to regulate small cell facilities. Verizon Wireless agreed to place its
application on hold pending the review of the small cell local law, which was formally adopted
in August, 2018.

Verizon Wireless respectfully requests the City Council to reinitiate the review of the
application.



To assist the City Council, Verizon Wireless has revised its Site Selection Analysis
included in the original application materials to account for the new siting priorities established
in the small cell local law. Please find enclosed ten (10) copies of the revised Site Selection
Analysis, which confirms that the proposed small cell facility complies with the siting hierarchy
contained in the small cell local law, despite the fact that the proposed facility was designed long
before the City Council adopted the new hierarchy.

Please place this application on the next available meeting agenda and contact us to
confirm.

Thank you for your consideration.

Enclosure
cc: Christopher Borncamp (w/ encl.)



